
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Metro Atlanta Winnies 

Local Chapter 

March 2011 News Letter 

By Sarah Sowers 

 

We had our luncheon at The Diner at North Point in Alpharetta, Georgia, hosted by 

Mal and Jackie Kerr.  The food and restaurant were outstanding.  There were 18 in 

attendance.   

 

Roy welcomed everyone to the outing and meeting.  We are having a membership 

drive for new members not only for Metro Chapter but for all of the Chapters. 

 

The 2012 Georgia State Rally will be held at River Country Campground, Gadsden, 

Alabama.  

 

Everyone enjoyed the lunch and the fellowship with each other. 

 

Roy Sowers, President 
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